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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 

MOSQUITO AERIAL SPRAYING 
October 3, 2018 

1:00 PM 
 
Carteret County, NC – Carteret County has contracted with Vector Disease Control International for 
aerial mosquito spraying in residentially inhabited areas of Carteret County. Aerial spraying will also 
include the towns of Morehead City, Newport, Cape Carteret, Cedar Point, Bogue, Pelletier, and the 
towns on Bogue Banks.  Aerial mosquito spraying should be completed on the night of Friday, October 
5, 2018 after 7:00pm barring any weather delays. 
 
In addition to the aerial spraying, Carteret County will continue their regular mosquito spraying 
program for those unincorporated areas of the County. 
 
Carteret County urges the public to remain diligent in their personal mosquito protection efforts. 

Although these areas will be sprayed for mosquitoes, please continue to empty all water containers 
around your home to help prevent mosquitoes, even a small amount of water can quickly become a 
breeding ground for mosquitoes. 

For more information on Carteret County mosquito spraying efforts and how to request mosquito 
spraying in your area, please contact Carteret County Public Works at (252) 648-7878. 
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